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Pulaski County
Electoral Board

The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on April 19, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. in the Emergency
Operations Center. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil
Atkinson, Secretary and Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/ General Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

Minutes of the March 14, 2023 meeting were unanimously approved as presented.

Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar, reported on several items:
There will be no June Primaries.

The Disability Law Center concerns have been addressed and resolved. Parking and curbside
voting will continue to be addressed at annual training.

LESS (Locality Election Security Standards) must be submitted by May 1, 2023.

The new Ballot on Demand machines have arrived and will be set up by the company after
the June Primaries.

General office matters were discussed: purchase of new cases for the precincts; storage for
traffic cones; signage for our new precinct.
The list of Elections Officials for 2023 was discussed.

Training for our Election Officials will be held on Saturday, October 21, 2023, in the Family
Life Center of First United Methodist Church, which was the location last year.

The Board received a letter from Registrar Leann Phillips requesting reappointment for a four-
year term beginning July 1, 2023. Sybil Atkinson moved that the Board approve the request for
reappointment for a 4-year term beginning July 1, 2023 and ending June 30, 2027. Sherry
Johnson seconded the motion, and the motion was approved unanimously.

Our next Electoral Board meeting will be June 20, 2023.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary



